
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 
This is to inform you that due to extreme cold conditions prevailing in Jaipur & in compliance with the Govt. 

orders the Winter Break for the students of Pre-primary (Nur, Jr. KG, Sr. KG) and Grade I to VIII is extended 

upto Saturday 13th January, 2024.  

Monday January 15th will be a holiday for Makar Sakranti.  

The school will reopen for the students of pre primary (Nur, Jr. KG & Sr. KG) and Grade I to VIII  

on Tuesday, 16th January 2024. 

 
Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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05th January, 2024 

 
 


